Aspiration Respect Endeavour

Alderton Hill, Loughton, Essex IG10 3JA

t: 020 8508 1173 e: office@rodingvalley.net www.rodingvalley.net

Headteacher: Mrs S Jenner Chief Executive Officer: Mr P Banks



Friday 26th February 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

Year 11 Exams 2021

In light of the information released yesterday regarding the awarding of grades in the summer, I know many of you will have questions about how this will be completed. Please understand that the school have received the information at the same time as yourselves and will need some time to digest it and decide on the best options for our students.

As soon as this has been decided, we will disseminate the information to students and parents. At this stage, our teaching staff do not know exactly what will be used in order to decide a student's grade. What we can confirm is that there are no official examinations taking place in the summer term, and that teaching staff will be required to provide grades for all students. Grades will be submitted to the examination boards by 18th June and results day will now be Thursday 12th August.

Please be assured that all staff will ensure that students achieve the best possible grade, based on the evidence available to them.

It is vital that students continue to work to the best of their ability and to complete any assessments and coursework as well as they are able.

We look forward to seeing the students back in school the week beginning 8th March.

Regards

Mr Marius Vermaak Assistant Head Teacher - Raising Standards



















